
2025-2026 Undergraduate 
Scholarship Application

Application and all accompanying documents must be received 
by May 10,2025.  Applications are accepted via email at: 
Toddsmithfoundation@gmail.com or mailed to: 

Todd Smith Memorial Foundation
PO Box 251
North Lakewood, WA 98258

Please note: Scholarships will be awarded in May/June of 2025 for the upcoming 2025-2026 school year. 

Applicant Information:

Name: _________________________________________________________________ 

Address: _______________________________________________________________ 

 Email Address: ________________________________   Telephone: _____________

 Current School(s): ______________________________________________________ 
Which school do you plan to attend?____________________________________________ 

What is your intended field of study?____________________________________________
1. Describe a time when a small gesture of kindness made a difference for you, or your gesture made a 
difference for someone else. 



3. In a separate document, describe a time when your actions made a positive impact on someone's 
life. Alternately, describe a hardship you faced and what you learned as a result.  

4. Please include at least one letter of recommendation from a teacher, school counselor and/or 
employer who can speak directly to your character. Letters of recommendation can be sent with your 
application, or sent directly to Todd Smith Memorial Foundation by the recommender. 

2. How will this scholarship help you achieve your future goals?

Application Checklist:

Application

Short essay

Letter of recommendation(s)
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